Young, Shaneka \,/-{ OQ L L

From: Lissa Campbell <lissayc@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 1.07 PM
To: citycomm

Subject: CBB applicant reference

Commissioners,
My name is Lissa Campbell, current Chair of the City Beautification Board.

| am writing to you to recommend Karen Rerra be appointed as a member to the City Beautification Board. She is
currently an applicant for this appointment to the City Beautification Board.
May 1 also add to this that Karen has been on the list of applicants for the entire board year of 2016-2017.

During this year she has taken a high interest in our board by attending several meetings as a guest, plus, attended, and
assisted at our big function in April, the Awards Ceremony, all with the anticipation of being appointed to the City
Beautification Board at anytime. .

Karen is committed to this board. The board needs people like her who will take their position seriously, have a strong
commitment to serve, attend meetings, also be a part of planning and attending the functions that the City
Beautification Board hosts throughout the year. Cannot emphasize enough the importance of having board members
that recognize our function and will commit to it.

Her background as a retired educator from Alachua County, knows and understands this due diligence to the board if
she would get the opportunity to become a member.

| have had the privilege to know Karen over 25 years.
Karen would make a wonderful addition to our board bringing commitment, devotion and dedication.

As chairperson for the City Beautification Board | hope you will highly consider my recommendation of Karen Rerra, to
the CBB.

Sincerely,
Lissa Campbell
Chairperson City Beautification Board



